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Learn to Love – Love to Learn! 

   ‘Live life in all its fullness.’ John 10:10 

 

           Wednesday 2nd April  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Thursday May 22nd, we will be taking the year 5 to the Norwich Cathedral.  We will be 
studying physical aspects of the church’s design.  The trip will cost £13 and can be paid fully or 
by instalments via ParentPay. 

We plan to leave school at 9 am, we will return at approximately 3pm.  

If you would like to order a school lunch from the kitchen, there will be a choice of cheese or 
ham packed lunch. Those on Free School Meals will get a packed lunch (please choose on the 
form below). 

This is an exciting trip for the children, and we are looking forward to taking them. 

Please can forms be returned by at the latest. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Bambridge 

Fox Class Teacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Name of child________________________________ 

I am happy for my child to go to the Norwich Cathedral. 

Signature______________________________________________________________________ 

I have paid £…………………………………………. Via ParentPay for their place. 

 

I would like to order a lunch for my child: 

P and M Cheese or P and M Ham 

Signed________________________________ Date __________________________________ 
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